
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
May 12, 2017 
 
To:  Darrell Alford, Deputy Director/Chief of Operations, Wake County Fire Services 
 
From:  Tony Bailey, Ratings Inspector, NC Office of State Fire Marshal T.WB. 
 
Re:  Mapping Changes 
 
 
 
We have reviewed the proposed mapping changes for the North Region of Wake County and did not 
identify any issues with the changes that have been presented to us for our review. You may move 
forward on the approval of these maps by the county commissioners as needed. Once these changes are 
approved by the commissioners, we will need a copy of the resolution of approval to move forward with 
making the changes within our records. If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me 
directly. 
 
Thank you. 
 


